The Gulf (M. whalen)

From: Bonnell, Steve

Sent: January-28-13 7:40 PM
To: Campbell, Lanna
Subject: Fw: The Gulf

From: Richardenawhalen [mail to:_

Sent: December-01-12 11:55 AM
To: Bonnell, Steve
Subject: The Gulf

Dear Mr. Bonnell: Please protect the gulf of St. Tawrence to protect our vital

waters, shores and
wetlands. Thank you. Margaret Whalen
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